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International 
Communication 
Agency 
United States ofAmerica 
Washington, D.C. 20547 

June 24, 1980 

Dear Professor Ferrater-Mora: 

• 

I endose a transcript of the symposium pn Literature in Languages 
Other Than EngUsh, in which you participated. 

If you have any corrections to make - including substantive addi-
tions - please return the corrected copy to me. (I will make a 
copy for Richard Kostelanetz.) 

* 

We very much appreciate your participation in this program, which 
we thlnk was an outstanding one. 

With best wishes. 

Í - -

Sincerely,' 

Merrill S. Miller 
Forum Editor 
Voice of America 

Professor José Ferrater-Mbra 
Department of Philosophy 
Bryn Mawr College 
Bryn Mawr, Pennsynvafria 19010 


